
 

Withdrawal of Scope Statement SS 098-21 

 

The Examining Board of Architects, Landscape Architects, Professional Engineers, Designers, and 

Professional Land Surveyors is withdrawing scope statement SS 098-21, which was published in register 

791A1, published on November 1, 2021.  The scope concerns chapters A-E 2, 7, and 8, relating to sealing 
and stamping of documents. 


